
Parking Guidelines 
1. Any and all vehicles driven on Coastal Pines Technical College (CPTC) property by students, faculty, and staff 
must have a decal (either permanent or temporary). 

2. All new students must obtain a parking permit (decal) during the first week of their college semester. 

3. The parking decal must be prominently displayed on the exterior of the rear windshield (driver side) of the 
vehicle and must be visible at all times while on College property. 

4. Students driving more than one vehicle will need to purchase an additional permit for each vehicle that will 
be parked on CPTC property. 

5. Trucks, motorcycles, and mopeds must follow the same parking rules and procedures as cars. 

6. Faculty, Staff or Students may not park in the following locations: 

• Spaces reserved for Visitors 
• Space reserved for CPTC Rick Perkins Instructor of the Year 
• Space reserved for CPTC GOAL Student of the Year 
• Space reserved for CPTC EAGLE Student of the Year 
• Spaces reserved for live work patrons such as cosmetology and automotive 
• Unpaved surfaces 
• Fire lanes or driveways 
• Handicapped spaces without a current, state-issued disability hangtag or license plate displayed in or on 

the vehicle (Driver of vehicle must be the person for which the handicap permit is issued) 
• Instructional outdoor classroom/lab areas 

Parking Decals 

All students and employees are required to obtain and display a Coastal Pines Technical College parking decal. 
Parking decals can be obtained in the Student Affairs Office. Students, faculty, and staff attending or working at 
facilities not owned by CPTC will follow the parking procedures and rules of the host facility. 
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